
From: Heather McKenzie [mailto:  

Sent: Thursday, 9 December 2010 7:38 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: Feedback regarding English language 

 
Dear Kathleen 
We thank the Board for the opportunity to provide feedback on the NMBA revised English Language 
Skills Registration Standard document. Sydney Nursing School has considered the document and is 
supportive of the proposed policy. 
Regards 
Heather 
 
 
HEATHER MCKENZIE | Senior Lecturer  
Associate Dean (Learning & Teaching) 
Sydney Nursing School                                                                      
THE UNIVERSITY OF SYDNEY 
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